
From: Ben Schmidt
To: Emily Gluckin
Subject: Re: Request for Agency Comment - Mill Site Special District Rezone Request
Date: Thursday, September 16, 2021 8:51:25 AM

Emily,

The Air Program at the Missoula City-County Health Department has no concerns with the Mill
Site Special District Rezone request.

Benjamin Schmidt, MS, RS, QEP
MCCHD - Air Quality Specialist
301 W Alder ST
Missoula, MT  59802
406-258-3369 or bschmidt@missoulacounty.us

From: Emily Gluckin <GluckinE@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 4:45 PM
To: Dax Fraser <FraserD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; sebastiana <sebastiana@ci.missoula.mt.us>; whitej
<whitej@ci.missoula.mt.us>; rstepper@ci.missoula.mt.us <rstepper@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Ryan
Kamura <KamuraR@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Ben Schmidt <bschmidt@missoulacounty.us>; Travis Ross
<tross@missoulacounty.us>; Elena Evans <eevans@missoulacounty.us>; Donna Gaukler
<gauklerd@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Neil Miner <minern@ci.missoula.mt.us>; David Selvage
<SelvageD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Grant Carlton <CarltonG@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Nathan McLeod
<McLeodN@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Marie Anderson <AndersonM@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Jim Nugent
<nugentj@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Corey Aldridge <caldridge@mountainline.com>; Jennifer Sweten
<jsweten@mountainline.com>; 'Vince Caristo' <vcaristo@mountainline.com>; 'Dan Stone'
<dstone@mountainline.com>; keenej@ci.missoula.mt.us <keenej@ci.missoula.mt.us>; bhensel
<bhensel@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Tracy Campbell <campbelltl@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Logan McInnis
<McInnisL@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Ross Mollenhauer <mollenhauerr@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Troy Monroe
<tmonroe@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Andy Schultz <SchultzA@ci.missoula.mt.us>; wilsona
<wilsona@ci.missoula.mt.us>; bweiss@ci.missoula.mt.us <bweiss@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Nate Gordon
<GordonN@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Ellen Buchanan <buchanane@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Tod Gass
<GassT@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Adriane Beck <abeck@missoulacounty.us>; Nick Holloway
<nholloway@missoulacounty.us>; 'Candie Stover' <cstover@mt.gov>; 'ray@tippandbuley.com'
<ray@tippandbuley.com>
Cc: Heather Harp <HarpH@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Gwen Jones <jonesg@ci.missoula.mt.us>;
Neighborhood Council - Riverfront <Riverfront@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: Request for Agency Comment - Mill Site Special District Rezone Request
 
Hi all,

mailto:bschmidt@missoulacounty.us
mailto:GluckinE@ci.missoula.mt.us


 
Please see the attached memorandum regarding a rezone request for an amendment to the Mill Site
Special Zoning District. Click here to view the complete rezoning application.
 
The Missoula Planning Board and City Council are responsible for conducting public hearings to
approve or deny the rezoning request and ask for input from your agency on such requests. Please

email your comments to me by Wednesday, September 29th to be incorporated into the staff report.
If you do not have any comments about this request, please write that so that the Planning Board
and City Council know that you have no concerns with this application.  
 

The Planning Board hearing will be held virtually on Tuesday, October 19th at 6pm, and the City

Council hearing will be held virtually on Monday, November 8th at 6pm.  
 
Thank you!
Emily Gluckin, AICP | She/Her/Hers | Associate Planner
Community Planning, Development & Innovation
Development Services Division
O: 406-552-6621 | C: 406-552-3091 | gluckine@ci.missoula.mt.us
 

Promoting equitable growth and a resilient, sustainable community.
 
Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account may be considered public or
private records depending on the message content. Unless otherwise exempted from the public
records law, senders and receivers of County email should presume that the emails are subject
to release upon request. This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity named
above. If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, please notify the sender
immediately, do not forward the message to anyone, and delete all copies.
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